# Meadow View 2024 Fall Newsletter

# Halloween Night:

Miguel Vilassana has agreed <u>again</u> to provide security to control the entrance access to the community. This year's password is SCARECROW.

Please remember to give this to your guests coming over that night. We hope everyone has a fun and safe evening.

\*Trick or Treat at your own risk, MeadowView Association is not responsible.

# **Annual Fall Subdivision Garage Sale**



# Mark your calendars!

- Friday September 27, 5pm-7pm
- Saturday September 28, 7am-12pm

Questions? Contact Natasha Maher at themaherteamrsvp@gmail.com

# **Pets**

Thank you to everyone for being considerate with your pets. The board has not received complaints of loose animals or not picking up after them. A reminder to please do not throw pet waste in our sewers.

# Neighborhood Watch

Gary Thompson has reactivated the neighborhood watch program. Please consider joining and help make this successful for our community. To join, send an email to Gary at <a href="mailto:JohnnyPumphandle.com">JohnnyPumphandle.com</a> with your contact info: Contact Name, email, street address, cell phone number.

# **Email Communication**

Per prior year announcements, our newsletters are sent out via email. Sending out information by mail is expensive and unnecessary. Please get added to the email list. Email DNI at

<u>dbillingsley@dniproperties.c</u>
<u>om that includes your:</u>

- first and last name
- home address
- phone number
- email address(es)

#### WELCOME

To the Subdivision
All New Homeowners!
The Subdivision has a
Private Facebook Group
www.facebook.com/groups/9
6481418869

#### 2024 Election

The board welcomes Michelle Harris. She was nominated at the July annual meeting to serve our community for the next 3 years. She replaces Dan Daegling who was our trustee president for 6 years. Thank you Dan for all your service!

### **Trash Can Enclosures**

The trash can indenture is in the final draft stage and being reviewed by the board. No amendments have been made at this time. Please note that any enclosure done is not approved and will be asked to remove.

# **2024 Subdivision Party**

At this time there are no plans to have a subdivision party this year. We currently do not have any volunteers to head it up. Anyone that is interested for next year should email Ingrid. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

# **Board Projects**

The board has been working on several projects and you should continue to see those over the next few months. Some of those are:

- Final hot tarring the subdivision streets
- Getting options on the front of the subdivision entrance landscaping
- Getting final bids for storm drain cleaning

# **BOARD OF DIRECTORS:**

Michelle Edwards Treasurer (Exp. 2027)

# DNI PROPERTIES, INC

CREVE COEUR, MO 63141

Debbie Billingsley
Community Support Coord.
314-576-0700 EXT 300
dbillingsley@dniproperties.com

Tom Heitert Secretary (Exp. 2026)

FAX 314-576-0718

PAULA DEDERT
Accounting Specialist
314-576-0700 EXT 404
pdedert@dniproperties.com

Gregg Edwards President (Exp. 2025)

#### 662 OFFICE PARKWAY

INGRID STEWART, CMCA®
Community Manager
314-576-0700 EXT 105
istewart@dniproperties.com